
6672 Westminster Blvd.
Westminster, CA 92683

A $10 gift certificate from 
the Art Supply Warehouse 
will be one of the raffle 
prizes at this meeting.

 

  PLEASE RSVP TO:

  LINDA RENNER (LARenner@yahoo.com
       or (562) 433-7771)

   or ROSIE PETRO (rosie.petro@gmail.com 
      or (562) 425-5908)

NOVEMBER
2018 

NEWSLETTER

MEETING:       Sunday, November 25, 2018
1:30 PM to 4:30 PM
IACOBONI LIBRARY
4990 Clark Avenue, Lakewood

Solar Nibs 
heading by

Louie 
Lemoine.

PROGRAM: SMALL BOOKS (Details on the next page.)

GUEST: DIANE REITER



PROGRAM  INFORMATION

PROGRAM: SMALL BOOKS  

We will make several small books that lay flat and require no 
sewing.  These books are great for personal use or to give as gifts.

Supply List:

Pencil
Ruler
Scissors
Bone Folder
2 Glue sticks
Weight (brick, heavy book, 

antique iron or anything that
will weigh down the glued items)

Scrap papers to protect paper when gluing (old magazines, 
catalogues, etc.)

The $4 material fee includes papers,
book boards and instruction sheets.

DIANE REITER  is an experienced calligrapher 
and bookbinder from Poway, CA, who com-
bines her love of teaching with calligraphy, 
books and paper arts.  Since  2000, she has 
taught people of all ages in calligraphy guilds, 
the Arts College, local Adult Education pro-
grams and in her studio.  She is a longtime 
member of SfC and the current President of 
the San Diego Fellow Calligraphers.



REWARD  PROGRAMS

The Society for Calligraphy is registered on the charitable contribu-
tion lists of Ralph’s Rewards and Amazon Smile.  A percentage of the 
money you spend at Ralph’s and Amazon Smile will be donated to SfC if 
you register with them.  This is a great way to help SfC raise funds at no cost 
to you.  

RALPH’S  REWARDS
(You need a Ralph’s Reward Card)

1. Log in to www.ralphs.com.
2. Click on Create Account.
3. Follow steps to create an account.
4.  Go to your e-mail inbox to view your account.
5. After you confirm your online account by clicking on the link in your e-mail, it will 

return to www.ralphs.com and you are in your account.
6. Scroll to the bottom of your account.
7. Link your card to SfC by clicking on:
  

a. Community Rewards - Enroll.
b. View all your information, edit as necessary, then hit Save.
c. Type Society for Calligraphy and press Search.
d. Click on circle to left of SfC’s name.
e. Click on Enroll to finish enrollment process.

AMAZON  SMILE
To register with Amazon Smile, go to smile.amazon.com.  The first time you 
visit the web site, they should ask which charity you would like to support.  
Type Society for Calligraphy and you can select it at that time.  Every item 
available for purchase on www.amazon.com is also available on Amazon Smile 
(smile.amazon.com) at the same price.  You will see eligible products marked 
“Eligible for Amazon Smile donation” on their product detail page.  The  
Amazon Smile Foundation will donate 0.5% of the purchase price of eligible 
products you buy to the Society for Calligraphy.  Just remember to order 
through smile.amazon.com.



GRACEFUL  ENVELOPE  CONTEST

The Washington Calligraphers Guild has sent out a call for entries for
the 2019 Graceful Envelope Contest.  The theme is PUT YOUR STAMP 
ON IT and the deadline for submissions is Monday, March 25, 2019.

This year’s theme celebrates the 25th anniversary of the Graceful Envelope 
Contest and the 125th anniversary of the US commemorative stamps.  Your 
challenge is to create an envelope that commemorates anything of your choosing.

Make sure your submission reflects the artistic hand lettering and imaginative use of color 
and design that have been the hallmarks of the contest.  And, of course, incorporate post-
age stamps into your creation.

       The 2018 Best in Show (right) was 
       by Gerry Jackson Kerdok.  The 
       theme was Whatever the Weather.

       Envelopes should be addressed to:

       The Graceful Envelope
       100 Indiana Avenue, NW
       Washington, DC  20001

       Postmark Deadline:  March 25, 2019.

CONTEST RULES:
Only one entry is allowed per person.  There is no entry fee.  Each entry must be a stamped 
envelope, either manufactured or handmade, delivered through the U.S. Postal Service.  
The envelope will not be opened.  Entries may not be enclosed in a separate envelope or in 
any protective covering.  Size may not exceed 7” x 9”.  Standard #10 business envelopes 
are also permitted.  

   You should use calligraphy or hand-drawn artistic lettering to address the front 
           of the envelope.  

   On the back of the envelope, print your name, address and e-mail, clearly labeled 
           “FROM:”.

   FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:  Go to www.calligraphersguild.org or search 
   for Graceful Envelope Contest.


